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Reference:  CNGB 5000.01 Series, “CNGB Issuances Program” 

1.  Cancellation.  Effective immediately, Chief of the National Guard Bureau Instruction 
6400.01, 14 November 2013, “Use of the Defense Sexual Assault Incident Database 
(DSAID),” is cancelled in accordance with the reference. 

2.  Justification.  The material in this instruction is no longer current and is addressed in 
Chief of the National Guard Instruction 1300.01, 26 June 2020, “National Guard Sexual 
Assault Prevention and Response Program.” 

3.  Releasability.  This cancellation notice is approved for public release. 

4.  Point of Contact.  The point of contact for this action is Lieutenant Colonel Dena 
Lentz; NGB-J1-SAPR; 703-607-1183. 
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